

Archbishop Temple Church of England High School



IC/CS 12th May 2022

To Parents/Carers of all Year 11 pupils

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to thank you for the on-going support that you are providing for your child as we approach the start of the examination season, the first exam being on 16th May 2022. As in previous years it is our intention to organise support revision sessions throughout the exam season with teaching continuing until this becomes impractical due to the number of exams already taken.

In respect of the exam timetable, Year 11's last day in school will be Thursday 16th June 2022. After this date pupils will only be required to attend for any remaining exams. When attending for exams, pupils should arrive in school at least 15 minutes before the published time and register with the Attendance Officer in the Main Office, and sign out when leaving the premises.

On 16th June there will be a collective act of worship and a celebratory early lunch. Signed school shirts make a great memento of school life and pupils will be given an opportunity for this on this morning using an additional shirt. Please note signed shirts are not allowed in exams. Our final celebration is our leavers' prom on Wednesday 13th July taking place at Barton Manor Hotel (formerly Barton Grange Hotel).

If your child requires any additional support from school, for example with Careers and Education guidance, please contact Mr Gray, a.gray@archbishoptemple.com who will be happy to facilitate this.

I wish all our Year 11 pupils much success in their future studies and careers.

Yours sincerely

Mr Ivan Catlow Headteacher